
 PARENT SUPPORT GROUP - NOTICE OF ELECTIONS 

 The Parent Support Group (PSG) will be holding an Annual General Meeting and 
 Elections on  Tuesday, May 16  th  2023 at 7:00 pm  in the school Boardroom. All 
 parents in attendance at this meeting are able to vote for eligible candidates to form 
 the new committee for the  2023-2024 school year. 

 The mandate of the Parent Support Group is to administer, report and apply for 
 gaming funds from the BC Provincial Government. This includes the per student 
 Direct Access Grant as well as all games of chance conducted through the various 
 school fund-raising events. The PSG is responsible for all reporting and accounting 
 on these funds, in accordance with gaming regulations. 

 The PSG consists of five members: three Executive (Chair, Secretary and 
 Treasurer) and two Members at Large. Members are elected to the PSG and then 
 positions are assigned.  Only these five positions  are eligible for parent 
 participation hours. Please note that some PSG positions do NOT provide the 
 full annual requirement of 40 participation hours. 

 To be eligible for election, candidates must be a parent of a child currently enrolled 
 at ACRSS. PSG members must be independent of the school authority; therefore 
 candidates for election must NOT be a member of the school staff, administration 
 or any governing body of the school. As well, they must not serve as principals of 
 any major fund raising activities within the school. 

 Nomination forms may be obtained from the current PSG chair, Mrs. Doris Aladi, 
 at PSGChair@acrss.ca. Any questions regarding the duties and responsibilities of 
 the PSG may also be directed to Mrs. Aladi. 

 Completed nomination forms may be emailed to the above email or returned to the 
 school office, addressed to Mrs.Aladi (PSG), no later than 3:00 pm on Friday, May 
 12  th  2023. 


